
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS25771C1

To establish in the Office of the Governor the Office of Information Technology Services. This office
will oversee and coordinate implementation of information technology services and cybersecurity policies
within the State of Idaho. The existing information technology services functions currently performed by
the state's Department of Administration would be transferred to this new office to facilitate consolidation
and efiiciency of IT services and cybersecurity efforts across all state agencies.

FISCAL NOTE
There is no fiscal impact to this proposal as these are existing functions within the state. While new line
item requests are included in the Governor's budget recommendation for the new Office of Information
Technology Services, these were line item requests submitted by the Department of Administration for
support of IT services and cybersecurity processes.

Contact:
Jeff Weak
Governor's Office
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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